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 TO: SCAP Member Agencies and Water Issues Committee Members 

 FROM: John Pastore, Executive Director 

 DATE: July 6, 2006 
 

SWRCB Notice of Opportunity for Additional Public 
Comment on Total Residual Chlorine and Chlorine-

Produced Oxidants Policy of California 
 

Attached is a notice from the State Water Resources Control Board that they are now 
accepting additional comments on the revised proposed Total Residual Chlorine and 
Chlorine-Produced Oxidants Policy of California.   
 
Comment letters to the State Water Board are due by 5 p.m. on July 14, 2006.  If you 
have any comments that you would like SCAP to submit, please send them to the SCAP 
office by Tuesday, July 11, 2006. 

 






